
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FAQ – Admission scholarships towards a recognized bachelor’s degree 
 

Foundation of Quebec CPAs Last updated: March 2025 

If you have doubts or questions, you are responsible for contacting the Foundation before the deadline 
for submitting your application. 
 
I am enrolled in a DEC-BAC program where specific courses will be credited in one of the bachelor’s degree 
programs recognized by the Order. Can I submit my application? 

• If you can submit the requested information, including proof of admission to one of the bachelor’s degree 
programs recognized by the Order starting in the fall of 2025, your file may be eligible. 

• If you are not beginning one of the recognized bachelor’s degree programs in the fall of 2025, unfortunately, you 
are not eligible. 

 
I will begin my qualifying courses in the fall of 2025. Can I submit my application? 

• To submit your application, you must begin one of the bachelor’s degree programs recognized by the Order in the 
fall of 2025. Unfortunately, you are not eligible. 

 
I am already enrolled in one of the recognized bachelor’s degree programs or the equivalent. Can I submit my 
application? 

• To submit your application, you must begin one of the bachelor’s degree programs recognized by the Order in the 
fall of 2025. Unfortunately, you are not eligible. 
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